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From: Jaspreet Kaur   
Sent: 2022/01/20 5:51 PM 
To: Sepe, Alex <Alex.Sepe@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Commercial Plaza 

Hi Alex,  

I am a resident of Brampton for last 20 years and drive through Mayfield Road frequently. Whenever, 
I stopped at the Goreway/Mayfield intersection the conversation with my colleagues would be why 
has no one proposed a commercial plaza at the SE corner. The other 3 corners are already 
commercial. Finally, my recent stop at the busy intersection of Goreway and Mayfield, I see  a Notice 
for what I have been envisioning for quite some time. With the Mayfield and Goreway road expansion 
plan, a residence at the intersection is not practical. While on the other hand a commercial plaza 
would suit the location perfectly.  

We as a city should encourage and support such proposals that creates jobs, boosts the economy 
and utilize the busy intersections practically. The proposed plaza would be a nice buffer to the traffic 
with future expansion of both the roads. I hope the city would take into account my feedback and 
support the proposal of the commercial plaza at SE corner of Mayfield.  

Sent from my iPhone 


